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Comments: Hello,

I am writing to express my strong feelings against use of e-bikes or any motorized vehicles on any forest land.

This land is precious and needs to be reserved for wildlife and limited human use.  E-bikes are wonderful for city

dwellers who are helping to cut carbon emissions and as a way to lessen traffic.  They have no business in our

forest lands, national parks, or other pedestrian trails.  As an avid hiker in national and state forests, I strongly

oppose the admittance of ebikes which often move at high speed and detract from the beauty of nature.  Thank

you.


